B'Tselem: the Israeli Information Center for 

Human Rights in the Occupied Territories 

seeks

Washington representatives
B'Tselem is opening an office in Washington DC in order to foster greater attention to human rights within the Washington debate on Israel-Palestine, and to inform and mobilize the American Jewish community regarding human rights.

The office will consist of a two-person staff, an American and an Israeli. 
Responsibilities
· Establish working relationships with the range of actors relevant to promoting human rights in Israel and the Occupied Territories (policymakers, elected officials, human rights organizations, Jewish organizations, the press and other institutions).
· Represent B'Tselem in meetings and public events. 

· Write briefing papers and op-eds.
· Work with the press to increase attention to human rights issues.
Qualifications
· in-depth knowledge of the Israeli human rights context;

· excellent verbal communication skills in English;
· diplomacy, strategic thinking, sound judgment, and an ability to identify and capitalize on opportunities;
· strong organizational skills and an ability to work independently and with minimal oversight;
· good interpersonal skills;
· familiarity with human rights standards and international law
Candidates must be willing to live in Washington DC, and travel to Israel twice a year. 
Qualified applicants should send a resume and cover letter to B’Tselem, Fax: 972-2-674-9111, jmontell@btselem.org 
